
Ref. HB 2459

Dear Members,
House Committee on Economic Development And Small Business

The Historic Rogue Theatre open it doors in 1938 and in the late 1990ʼs became 
a Non-Profit Performing Art Center for Southern Oregon. The long term effects of being 
closed for over 2 and a half years has been catastrophic, both for the theatre, as well 
as the surrounding business that benefit from the theatreʼs events. 2023 will be a pivotal 
year for the theatre and any support from HB 2459 would greatly help with our recovery.
We urge you to pass HB 2459.

Sincerely
Greg Tressel/Director
The Historic Rogue Theatre


